
	

	

May	27,	2020	
Dear	Church	of	Peace	Members,	
	
The	Search	Committee	has	found	a	Pastoral	candidate	whom	we	feel	is	the	best	fit	for	our	church.	The	
next	steps	in	the	New	Pastor	Search	process	are	to	present	the	candidate	to	the	congregation	in	a	Meet	
&	Greet	on	Saturday,	June	13th	and	in	a	Call	Sunday	worship	service	on	Sunday,	June	14th.	The	
congregation	will	vote	on	the	decision	to	Call	the	candidate	immediately	following	the	service.	The	
candidate	will	become	our	next	settled	Pastor	if	75%	of	the	congregation	who	are	present	approve.	You	
will	receive	one	more	letter	from	the	church	in	the	coming	weeks	that	will	introduce	the	candidate	in	
more	detail.		
	
In	light	of	the	ongoing	public	health	challenges	associated	with	Covid-19,	we	will	be	taking	extra	
precautions	during	the	Meet	&	Greet	and	Call	Sunday	worship	service.	Social	distancing	guidelines	will	
be	followed.	Individuals	over	the	age	of	two	who	can	safely	wear	a	mask	will	be	required	to	do	so.	If	you	
do	not	have	a	mask	one	will	be	provided	for	you.	Please	stay	home	if	you	are	experiencing	even	mild	
Covid-19	symptoms.		
	
Pastoral	Candidate	Meet	&	Greet	
Saturday,	June	13th	
25-minute	sessions	beginning	every	half	hour	from	12:00	-	3:30	PM		
*RSVP	to	attend	only	one	
Church	of	Peace	Fellowship	Hall	
	
You	must	call	to	reserve	your	spot	in	one	of	the	eight	sessions	by	Wednesday,	June	10th.	Reservations	
can	be	placed	with	Volunteer	1	(phone	number).	When	arriving	for	your	session,	we	ask	that	you	please	
wait	in	your	vehicle	until	an	usher	opens	the	carport	entrance	doors	to	let	you	in.	
	
Call	Sunday	Worship	Service	
Sunday,	June	14th,	8:45	AM	
Virtual	Zoom	Meeting	or	Church	of	Peace	Sanctuary	
	
This	worship	service	will	be	broadcast	live	through	the	Zoom	virtual	meeting	platform.	The	link	for	this	
meeting	will	be	e-mailed	(through	mailchimp)	to	all	members	who	have	an	address	on	file	with	the	
church	office.	If	you	do	not	have	a	current	e-mail	address	on	file,	please	contact	our	office	staff	(contact	
info	here).	
	
We	ask	that	only	those	who	are	unable	to	participate	in	the	virtual	Zoom	meeting	attend	in	person.	All	
members,	whether	they	attend	in	person	or	on	Zoom,	will	be	able	to	cast	their	vote	at	the	conclusion	of	
the	service.		
	
Thank	you	again	for	your	continued	prayers	and	supportive	words	throughout	this	New	Pastor	Search	
process.		
	
Sincerely,		
The	Search	Committee	
	


